
 

BNAS/MBI/Olweus May Board Report 

 The BNAS department hosted an Art and Craft Fair on May 11th at the middle school from 4-6. JOM 

provided a traditional meal. The art work that many of the schools submitted was fabulous. We have many great 

things going on in our classes and many great artists. Each building had a Cultural Day on May 12th or May 23rd.  

Each of the buildings will had many culturally related events, activities and speakers from our community. The 

Pow Wow Committee put on a Spring Pow Wow. A big shout out to them for all of their hard work.  

 

 

The Immersion teachers with the assistance of their building NAS teachers, will be completing curriculum 

alignment with SBE this summer.  

In regards to Olweus and MBI I shared with you a verbal report of the programs. If you have any questions 

please feel free to contact me.   

Again, please seriously consider the future of these programs. They are vital to our students social and 

emotional well-being.  Thanks for allowing me the opportunity to be a part of the implementation of these 

programs.                                          

                                                                                               

 


